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MCCC AWARDS THE ALTRUSA INTERNATIONAL 
OF MONROE SCHOLARSHIP 

 
 

 MONROE, Mich. – Monroe County Community College has awarded the Altrusa International 

of Monroe Scholarship to Paula Couture of Maybee. 

 Couture graduated high school in 1980 and is now studying to become an administrative 

professional at MCCC. She has served as a writing fellow at the college during the fall 2010 semester, 

the winter 2011 semester, and will again this fall. She has received the writing fellow scholarships for all 

three semesters. 

 She has volunteered as a 4-H leader for the past ten years and has participated with Dundee 

Community Schools Helping Hands. She is married to Eric Couture and has a daughter, Mirissa 

Couture, who dual-enrolled at MCCC during her senior year and is now attending Eastern Michigan 

University. 

 To be eligible for this scholarship, a student must present financial need and good academic 

service, reside in Monroe County and be active in community service. Additionally, the applicant must 

be seeking education in order to return to the workforce. 

 



 

 For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, please contact the MCCC 

Financial Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. If you are interested in information about funding a scholarship, 

contact The Foundation at MCCC at (734) 384-4206. 
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